Proxfinity, Inc.

222 W. Merchandise Mart
Chicago, IL

60654

September 24, 2015

Dear Madam/Sir,

Proxfinity, Inc. is requesting Long Term Confidentiality on three documents submitted with its
filing for FCC approval of its product model PinV10. Release of these three documents to the
public could seriously impact our competitive position in the marketplace and jeopardize our
business. This information is confidential and proprietary information of Proxfinity, Inc. This
information has not been disclosed publicly and has only been disclosed to certain parties
subject to signed Non Disclosure Agreements.

The three documents we request Long Term Confidentially are:
1) Schematics of PinV10 file: SchematicsPinV10.pdf
2) Block diagram of PinV10 file: BlockDiagramPinV10.pdf
3) Technical Description of PinVV10  file: TechnicalDescriptionPinV10.pdf

It is our understanding that under Section 0.457(d) and Section 0.459 requests for Long Term
Confidentiality for these types of materials are permitted, and we therefore request this
treatment.

Regards,

Metul A

Michael Howells
‘Chief Technology Officer
mike @ proxfinity.com
408-205-6902




